
Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
Baldwin Webb Avenue 

Donnington 
Telford  

TF2 8EP 
Telephone 01952 386640 
email: a2041@taw.org.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs C Boddy 
learning, caring, preparing 

 

 
26th January 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
As you are aware we are taking part in the Brillant Brushers toothbrushing scheme, to promote 
healthy dental care, encouraging our children to brush their teeth and use a suitable toothpaste. 

As part of this care, it is important that children are drinking water from an open topped bottle 
and not through a straw. Juice through a straw is particularly damaging for children’s teeth, 
causing tooth decay. In nursery we are promoting drinking more water to keep our teeth healthy. 
The Brilliant Brushers scheme have kindly given us water bottles for the children to use whilst at 
nursery.  

 
Therefore, as of Monday 29th January the children will no longer need to bring a water bottle to 
nursery. They will all have one in nursery with their name on and we will refill these daily.  
Children who stay for lunch can bring juice in a bottle for lunchtime, but this will only be accessed 
at lunchtime.  

 
The children will not be allowed to bring juice into the nursery classroom.  
If you have any questions, please speak to myself or another member of the nursery team. 
 
 
 

  
Thank you 
 
Vikki Jones 
Nursery Teacher 
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